
 

 

 

 

Vehicle Stolen from Residence on 
Apartment Road 

 
For Immediate Release 
 
(Kahnawake – 25, Ohiarí:ha/June 2021) A motor vehicle was stolen from 
a residence on Apartment Road. The vehicle was a black 2019 Ford F-150 
Platinum and was last seen at the residence on June 24, at 20:00.  
  
This is the second vehicle reported stolen from a residence this week. A 
Ford Raptor was reported stolen from a residence near the Indian Way 
School on Tuesday, June 22.  
  
At this stage, it is not clear if the thefts are related, but we are advising the 
community to be vigilant and report any suspicious activity or persons. In 
both cases, the vehicle owners reported their vehicles being locked and 
secure when they last saw their vehicles. 
 
SUGGESTED INSTRUCTIONS FOR MEDIA 
 
For further information on this announcement, contact:  
Constable Kyle Zachary #091 at 450-632-6505. 
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